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Welcome Back To Woodbrook! 
Christian Amaro, Assistant Site Supervisor 
 
Each school year we are always excited to meet 
new students and welcome back returning 
students! One of the focal points when entering 
Woodbrook’s main doors is our front board. The 
front board is full of a variety of pertinent 
information that is important to students, 
parents, and staff members. This year our theme 
to begin our school year is ice cream! The board 
typically has a club calendar, which has the club 
breakdown day by day. This is to help the kids 
see what is happening on daily basis, and to also 
help with parents (so they might not pick up 
early on specific days). Typically School’s Out 
information is also on the board, for another option for Extended School Enrichment options when 
school is not in session. There is a movie list, so students can see what we will be showing in advance. 
We are always sure to remind our parents and student to check the board for upcoming events and 
important information. Our staff members love being creative and designing the board as the year 
progress! 
 

 
 
 
Club Time! 
Christian Amaro, Assistant Site Supervisor 
 
With a new school year, comes new clubs! Club time is a designated time after school from roughly 4:30 
pm until around 5:30 pm. During this time students have the opportunity to choose from four different 
activities. These activities typically include an active option, which is most commonly a various sport, a 
craft option, and a hobby option. Each day there is a different set of clubs that occur so students are 
always able to try something new each day. There is always a bonus option that encourages free play 
and has minimal structure. Our students have the freedom to choose based on interest and get a 
chance to be alongside friends. 
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One club that students have enjoyed so far this 
year is lawn games. Our staff noticed that last 
year during our tailgate site celebration that there 
was interest in playing a variety of outdoor based 
recreation games. So far this year our students 
have had the opportunity to learn and play 
cornhole, ladder ball, bocce ball, and Spikeball! 
The weather has not always cooperated so 
sometimes the activities had to be moved inside. 
Our students are looking forward to playing 
croquet, Kan Jam and lawn bowling! We are 
planning on enjoying the last of this summer 
weather while we can!  

 
 

 
 


